
HIMACHAL PRADESH UNIVERSITY REGIONAL CENTRE 

MOHLI, KHANIYARA, DHARAMSHALA 

No. 4-5/2003-HPU (RC) 

NOTICE 

Dated: 07th May, 2025 

This is to inform you that the seminar titled "The 

Convergence of IPR, Al, and Cybersecurity: Risks and Opportunities, 

organized by the School of Legal Studies/Department of Computer 

Science and originally scheduled for 08 May 2025, has been postponed 
due to unforeseen administrative reasons. 

We sincerely regret any inconvenience this may cause and 
appreciate your understanding and support. 

The new date for the seminar will be communicated to you shortly. 
We remain committed to providing a valuable and well-organized 
session, and we look forward to your continued participation. 

Dire�tor 
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